
PSAT SCORES – Important Information for Students in Grades 10 & 11 and their Parents 

 

 PSAT scores will be available to students online on January 7th. The original time frame 

was mid-December, however College Board has delayed their release until January 7, 

2016.  

 In order to access PSAT scores, students will need a College Board account. During the 

next two weeks, School Counselors will meet with students during their lunch period in 

order to establish College Board accounts as well as an account with Khan Academy for 

free SAT practice. 

 On December 16th, during Advisory period, students will receive information about how 

to interpret their PSAT results.  

 On January 7th students will be able to log into their College Board account and view 

their PSAT scores.  

 On January 20th, schools will receive a paper copy of students’ PSAT results. There will 

be a notice posted on IC when these results are distributed to students. 

 If you have questions regarding PSAT results, please contact your School Counselor. 


